

Newsletter

3rd May, 1994.

No.12

4th to 13th May	Swimming classes
Wednesday, 4th	Strings Meeting with Judy Fletcher
Friday, 6th	Mothers' Day Sale Fashion Parade
Monday, 9th	Finance Sub-Comm. Mtg.
Tuesday, 10th	Neighbourhood Watch Mtg.
Thursday, 12th	Buildings & Grounds SC Mtg
Friday, 13th	Parents & Friends Mtg 10am
Wednesday, 18th	School Council Mtg.
Thursday, 26th	O.S.H.C. Mtg. 7.45pm

FRIDAY, 6th MAY -

FASHION

PARADE

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Welcome back to everyone after the holiday break. A special welcome back to Mrs. Rita Bergin after a short illness later last term. Also welcome to Mrs. Rochelle Case, who is replacing Mrs. Kaye Hancock during her leave this term - I trust that Rochelle's stay at Eden Hills Primary School is an enjoyable one.

PARENTS AND FRIENDS

Our meeting to be held next week has been changed to FRIDAY, 13th MAY. It will proceed as follows:

10 - 10.30am Come and enjoy a tea/coffee and a chat.

We would especially like to welcome new parents. Come along and hear what P & F

is about.

Pre-schoolers welcome.

10.30 General Business.

11.00 Performance by Mr. Chancellor's Year 6/7 class.

78 Wilpena Street, Eden Hills, 5050 Telephone 278 2243 Out of School Hours Care Telephone 370 2439

PARENTS AND FRIENDS FUND RAISING

* <u>Mothers' Day Sale</u>: Next Friday at recess time there will be a selection of gifts suitable for Mothers on sale. Prices will range from 10c to \$1.

*

Fashion Parade
This is being held this FRIDAY (6th MAY) at 7.30pm sharp!
The hardworking committee would love to see you.
We would appreciate payment prior to the night.
Approx. 20 brave models will be parading clothes - from
"Clothesline" of Blackwood, followed by a brief revisit to
yesteryear and then a stunning parade of "second-hand" brides.

2 tickets were sent home to each family late last term, with more available from the office.

We need to hear from a lot more parents to make this night successful.

OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE: A vacancy exists on the Out of School Hours Care Management Committee. The Committee supports and monitors the programme and provides feedback and guidance to School Council. Meetings are held once or twice a term.

REGISTRATION: Yearly registration of \$5.00 per family is now due. Registration forms are available from the office or the Director, Wendy Foster.

SOCIAL COMMITTEE - WINE BOTTLING

The Social Sub-Committee is planning a Wine Bottling and Family Picnic Day to be held on SUNDAY, 26th JUNE at a Southern Vales Winery (venue to be announced later).

We need to know if you are interested!

The cost will be approx. \$5 per bottle and the wine must be purchased in dozen and 1/2 dozen lots.

We can't take orders - this is a social event, not a fund-raiser.

Bring your friends along on the day and bottle the amount of wine you want. It promises to be a day of family fun with the chance to stock your cellars with good value red for Winter

Please indicate how much wine you want to bottle and return your response by Friday, 13th May as an accurate show of interest will determine if we go ahead with our Wine Bottling.

Thank You.

SPORT

SOCCER - There will be a meeting for coaches and interested parents of students who are intending playing soccer this term. The meeting will be held at Coromandel Valley

Primary School on Thursday, 5th May at 7.30pm. Parents/care-givers/coaches are advised that the first match has been scheduled for 21st May. If you require further information please phone

Christine Armour on 278 2050.

Michael Chancellor

YEAR 3,4 MIXED BASKETBALL - This term we are submitting a team in the competition at Blackwood Primary School which is held on Thursday afternoons. The first match is on Thursday, 12th May at 4.00pm. Thanks to Yasmine Ernst, we now have a coach (Duncan) who will organize some practise sessions as well. If anyone is interested in playing, there is a \$10 annual registration fee and \$2.00 weekly match fee. Registration forms are available from the office or contact Judy Gottsche on 278 5059. After a run of losses last term we are hoping for a few more wins this term.



COMMUNITY NOTICE BOARD

Brighton Secondary School - Special Music Course Applications close Friday, 17th May, 1994.

Unley High School - Open Expo Day, Sunday, 22nd May, 1994.

Immanuel College - Open Day, Friday, 20th May, 1994.

WINE BOTTLING - Sunday, 26th June.

We would like to bottle

1/2dozen 1 dozen dozen

Please return by 13th May.

(please indicate)



THORSE

The manufacture of the control of th

MICHEST CONCLETE

and been at the residence of the second of t

GRADE FOR THE STREET

emming the part of the part of

week that the second

wanted the solid below ob

Washing and and date